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BOROUGH OF GETTYSBURG  

59 EAST HIGH STREET, GETTYSBURG, PA 17325  

COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES (CDBG) 

AUGUST 27, 2018 

  

President Susan Naugle called the meeting to order at 6:45 PM with the following 

Councilors present: Mr. Charles Strauss, Mr. Wesley Heyser, Mr. Christopher Berger and Mr. John 

Lawver.  Vice President Jacob Schindel and Ms. Patricia Lawson were absent.  Staff present 

included: Mayor Theodore Streeter; Borough Manager Charles Gable; Borough Secretary Sara 

Stull; Borough Solicitor Harold Eastman; Planning Director Becky LaBarre; Finance Director 

Nickie James; Parking Manager Richard Miller; Interim Public Works Director Robert Harbaugh; 

and Chad Clabaugh, Borough Engineer, C. S. Davidson, Inc.   

 

Others present include: Deb Adamik, President, Main Street Gettysburg; Rebecca 

Moreland Grants Program Coordinator, Adams County Office of Planning & Development; Mike 

Shestok, 264 Baltimore Street; and Becka Fissel, Borough Parking Enforcement Officer.   

Representing the press was Jim Hale with the Gettysburg Times.  

 

President Susan Naugle announced the public hearing is for the purpose of receiving public 

comment on the proposed use of Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds. 

 

Manager Gable reported it is estimated that approximately $123,298.00 of grant funding 

will be made available to benefit the Borough of Gettysburg for its use in fiscal year 2019. He 

noted that two public hearings are required to receive public comment on the proposed use of 

CDBG funds.  Manager Gable said that the Borough has been using the funding for Americans 

with Disabilities Act (ADA) curb ramps throughout the Borough.   

 

 Borough Engineer Chad Clabaugh said that the Borough has construction projects that are 

also eligible for CDBG funding.     

 

Public Comment: 

 

Mike Shestok, 264 Baltimore Street commended Council and staff for using the CDBG 

funding to do the ADA curb ramps.  

 

President Susan Naugle adjourned the public hearing at 6:55 PM.  

  

           Respectfully submitted,  

  

  

  

            Sara L. Stull  

       Borough Secretary    


